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St Amand's Primary School— Information for Parents 

 

  

                                                                                           
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As this term and 2020 draws to a close, we must count our blessings for the good things in our lives. There has been 
plenty to make us all feel sad, anxious and upset, but also much to be thankful for here at St Amand’s. The most 
important thing is that children have been so happy, have enjoyed their learning and appreciated being together. And 
we almost managed to keep Covid free! A huge thank you to all the staff for their determination and efforts to keep 
things normal and exciting for children since September. 
 
Please email the office or me, during the holiday to let us know of any positive cases within your family. 
 
Thank you 
Staff are fully appreciative of all your support for us in keeping everyone safe and happy this year. We have been 
overwhelmed by your kind wishes, thanks and the many gifts given to us. We hope that you are able to see your family 
over the Christmas holiday and wish you all a happy Christmas, filled with the peace and love of Christ, and the true 
joy of this blessed season 
 
Virtual Pantomime 
During the first week of January, Rabbits and Owls class will be able to watch it in class. 
On Thursday 7 January, Rabbits and Owls will have their Christmas lunch and party. Children can come in party clothes 
that day.  Children in all other classes will need to bring a packed lunch n this day. 
 
Outstanding School Payments 
Please can you check your child’s online accounts and pay for any outstanding items.  Many thanks. 
 
New parents September 2021 
If you know of any new family looking for a school place for their child next year, please ask them to ring the office. 
 
Thank you  
 

May the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus." 
(Philippians 4:7) 

 

 
 
Christmas wishes, stay safe 

 

Mrs H Ellery 
Headteacher 


